
 
 

     
  January 7, 2003 
 
Honorable Chairman and Members of  Regular Meeting of 
The Hermosa Beach Public Works Commission  January 15, 2003 

 
 

REQUEST TO REPAVE TENNYSON PLACE 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Public Works Commission review the request and provide direction 
to Staff.    
 
 
Background: 
 
At the December 18, 2002 meeting, the Commission received the attached letter from Mr. David 
Brubaker.  In his letter, Mr. Brubaker asked…”what is involved in getting a request in place for a 
street repaving”.  Since this item came to the Commission under Correspondence, the 
Commission could not discuss the matter at that time; therefore, the Commission directed Staff 
to place the item on this agenda. 
 

Attachment:  1.  Letter from Mr. Brubaker 

                     2.  Site location map 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

  ___________________________________ 
Harold C. Williams, P.E. 
Director of Public Works/City Engineer 
 
  
  
    
 
 
 


